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January 17, 2002 

Secretary 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 

Re: FOIA Request 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

The California Chapter of the American College of Nuclear Physicians wishes to 
make a request under the Freedom of Information Act. We wish to receive a copy 
of the letter that NRC has sent or will send to the House-Senate Conferees (it is 
due January 31, 2002) responding to language in its Energy and Water 
Appropriations Law for 2002 severely limiting the use of the new Part 35 for 
diagnostic nuclear medicine, "....until such time as the Commission has reexamine 
10 CFR Part 35 and provided a report to Congress which explains why the burden 
imposed by 10 CFR Part 35 could not be further reduced.".  

In addition, the California Chapter of the American College of Nuclear Physicians 
hereby offers, at no charge, to review and comment on NRC's draft before it is 
submitted.

American College of 
Nuclear Physicians 

California Chapter 

P.O. Box 31 
Los Altos, Ca 94023 

Dorothy Duffy Price, 
Executive Director 

Telephone/Fax: 
650/949-1341 

Email: 
1 CalACNP@worldnet.att.net 

Internet: 
www.acnp-cal.org

Thank you for your attention and consideration.  

Please send the requested document to: 

Carol S. Marcus, Ph.D., M.D.  
1877 Comstock Avenue 
Los Angeles, CA 90025-5014 

Sincerely, 

Carol S. Marcus, Ph.D., M.D.  
Chair, Government Affairs Subcommittee
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